ELLICOTT CITY
TOTAL EYE CARE

Dear Valued Patient,

It is with a mix of sadness and gratitude that we write to inform you that Ellicott City Total Eye Care
will be permanently closing its doors. This decision was not made lightly, and we want to express our
sincere appreciation for your trust and loyalty over the years.

December 27, 2024 will be our last day to see patients for scheduled appointments. If you have
an appointment after this date, our team will be reaching out to provide an opportunity to be seen
sooner.

Our office will remain open for emergencies, as well as eyewear pickups and other administrative
services until January 15, 2025. If you require prescription refills or have ongoing treatment plans,
please reach out to us promptly and we will assist you in transitioning your care.

The providers at Professional Vision welcome Ellicott City Total Eye Care patients, and your
medical records will be securely maintained there for a period of time required by law. To make an
appointment or to obtain a copy of your records, please contact either of the locations listed below.

Professional Vision -
Timonium Square
Shopping Center

Professional Vision -
Carney Village Shopping
Center

2147 York Rd
Timonium, MD 21093

410-252-7414
professionalvision.com

9613 Harford Rd
Carney, MD 21234

410-665-6200
professionalvision.com

We want to express our deepest appreciation for allowing us to be a part of your healthcare journey.
It has been an honor and a privilege to serve you, and we sincerely hope that we have positively
impacted your lives.

Thank you for your understanding and support during this transition period. If you have any

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

With Warm Regards,
The Team at Ellicott City Total Eye Care
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